
 

 

 

 

NOTICE SCHOOL CHOICE DEADLINE:  May 1, 2015 

 

 

      The Star City School District must participate in school choice according 

to Arkansas Code 6-18-206.  Before a student may attend a school in a non-

resident district, the student’s parent or guardian must submit an application 

to the non-resident district.  Application forms must be postmarked no later 

than May 1, 2015.  Applications may be obtained from the Star City School 

District Administration office, 400 East Arkansas Avenue, Star City, AR 

71667. 
 


